
 

SPCE Foundation day was celebrated on Friday, August 19, 2016. On this occasion, an Alumni 

meet was organized. 

 



 The schedule was as shown  

6.00 p.m.  - 6.30 p.m.  :      Registration 

6.30 p.m.   - 7.10 p.m.:      Visit to the respective Department 

7.10 p.m.   – 7.30 p.m.:      Interaction with Principal and Alumni committee 

7.30 p.m.  onwards      :     Discussion, interaction followed by Dinner.   

    

The respective department progress so far was discussed in detail with department meet. Alumni 

and Faculty members interacted.  

           

                                                

         



The need and the areas in which alumni contribution expected is discussed.  Many alumni have 

shown concern and willingness to contribute for the development of the institute by giving their 

valuable time for guest lecture, Industry visits, UG/PG project work guides/examiners, etc.  

After the department meet, all alumni along with the retired faculty, staff members gathered in 

the seminar hall. Main function started with lamp lighting and prayer. 

 

 

     

 



   

   

Dr. Shyamali Solanki compered the event. 

   

 

Principal Dr. P. H. Sawant after welcoming  all the guests explained the motive behind this meet. 

He also explained the status of the institute with respect to Autonomy and TEQIP.  

 



 

Distinguished alumni Dr. Yawalkar Joint Director of Technical Education graced the program 

with his presence.  

 



Vice Principal Dr. M. M. Murudi presented the report of the institute.  As a TEQIP coordinator 

he presented the summary report of TEQIP activities and the money spent so far.  

 

          

 

 

The former Principal Prof. A. G. Mhaskar narrated the progress of the institute from olden days.   

Former principal Dr. S. Y. Mhaiskar explained the importance of autonomy.  

          

 

 

 



Distinguished alumni and retired faculty and staff members are felicitated.  

 

       



              

 

 

 

      



 

 

      

Former heads of the department were felicitated  

                 

      

Mrs. V. P. Joshi presented vote of thanks.  



  

After vote of thanks everyone proceeded for dinner. .  

 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 


